ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: April 4th, 2006
Location: Bill’s Office, Lower Water St.
Called to Order Time: 19:35
Number in Attendance:  10
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Kevin Doubleday

Website – Gordon Sleigh (absent)
Solo Committee – Jason Smith, Kevin Doubleday, Neil M. Colin W. Scott H. George S.
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller (absent)
Membership Report: 
23 members, we’ve gained some since last time.

Can we post Checkpoint online?

Talk to Chris Sidler

Financial Report: 

We got money. – Kevin
Rally Report:

Ian motions, passed

Passing of Kay Wilson.  She will be sorely missed.

Still talk of rally sprint for next year.

Still planning to have regional Oct 21st

Talk of having an old school Navx rally, starting 9pm or midnight, back in time for breakfast in Bridgewater.

Autocross, 2 events left.  Dave sold his laser.

We will know the 15th of April is the Isle of Man in Cape Breton is a go or not.
Weekend available in July at AMP.

We will need marshals at AMP.  As a tribute to Kay, all exec members should do it once.

$25 off lapping, free entrance to the track, free lunch, free beer at the end of the day.

Possibility of bringing your own marshal to the track with you.

Solo Report:

We had a meeting Sunday with Dave Hull.  We discussed AMP and will hold the regional there.  Need to talk to Chris Rizzuto about length of cables and if timing equipment wires will work over 400ft.  Possibility of designing the course before had with Dave Hull and Brian Gay.

Talked about the School/T&T.  All info on sheet.   No location yet.

We might have a location tomorrow.

We should have a physical address (civic number) for the lot in case of emergencies.

List of people with first aid training.

Can someone speak with Ron MacKenzie.  He spearheaded the event getting metro group with AMP.  

Talked to Marg Cartwright about Greenfield.

Talked to MacPhee, Carroll & O’Regans about sponsorship.

Pidge approved for 2 windows in the trailer at $250 a window.

ARMS AGM 2006, get every to attend the solo meeting because they might boot Dave.

We should make sure it’s well attended to protect our interests.

Brian Gay is having a hard time getting instructors for the solosprint school.
Race Report:
No Report
Regional Report:

None

Website Report:

No Report
New Business:

White board for kartbahn needed for May 26th.  Bill will talk to Lucas and see if he can get a free whiteboard.
Cork board for front entrance for kartbahn.

Swap Shop:

Motion to Adjourn Time:  9:15
First Motion:  Jason Smith
Second Motion:  Ian Pearce
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

